Frilling, Tara

From: Christine Tippelmann <cat0O4@optonline.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 06, 2015 10:13 AM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony -

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

It is becoming increasingly more difficult to live in Connecticut with all the tax increases. Wages are not keeping up with
the tax hikes. | have not seen any significant improvements in the state or Stamford as a result of tax increases. The
roads and infrastructure in Stamford are a mess and our education system is quickly failing.

Christine Tippelmann <cat04@optonline.net>
58 Dannell Dr
Stamford




